
There is so much to enjoy at the library this autumn!
 We can't for upcoming events including Amazing Butterflies,
Costume Swap, STEM, storytimes, and, of course, a whole
hoard of new books being released!   Don't miss out on the
latest library news - visit kids.cmclibrary.org, or follow us on
Instagram @cmclibrary & on our new Cape May County
Library Kids Facebook page.

CMCL Kids presents our latest reading challenge! Earn 1 point for every
minute spent reading (or being read to), and earn prizes for every badge
that's earned! Children can also earn points by logging events attended,
completing activities, and writing reviews of the books they've read. This
challenge is open to all children ages 0-12, and begins in late September.
Visit cmclibrary.beanstack.org to create an account today!

We have so many great events happening throughout the
fall! Check out storytimes, Messy Masterpieces, LEGO Clubs, 
 and much more!  Please see our full schedule at
https://events.cmclibrary.org/events?t=Kids

Scholastic Teachables is a resource for
teachers and homeschooling families that
includes printable worksheets from
preschool through grade 8.

Try Scholastic Teachables and our other
resources today at:  cmclibrary.org/help/
research/ChildrensResources. 
A CMC Library card is needed to use this
service.

ONGOING PROGRAMS

AMAZING
BUTTERFLIES!
Children and families are invited to enjoy
an educational slide show presentation.
Participants will learn about local
butterflies, as well as interesting butterfly
characteristics. The second half of the
program is a wonderful tee shirt craft. 
 Learn more here:
https://events.cmclibrary.org/events?
term=butterflies
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SCHOLASTIC TEACHABLES
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Exchange your past costumes for
something new!

Between 2:30-3:30 on 9/24, you can stop
by the Cape May Court House Library to
swap costumes with other members of
the community. We accept gently-used
costumes of all sizes, children and adults.
Donations will be accepted before the
event, and can be dropped off at any
Cape May County Library branch.
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